
 
 

 

Parent Advisors Needed for Missouri School for the  

 Deaf's Families First Early Intervention Program 

  

The Families First Program at Missouri School for the Deaf is looking to hire part -time parent 
advisors throughout the state to provide services to families. Families First is a home-based 
early intervention program for families with deaf or hard of hearing children ages birth 
through eight. Parent advisors provide in-home and/or virtual support and strategies for 
families in child development, communication, language development, social/emotional 
skills, and transition to school. Parent advisors will be trained with the SKI-HI curriculum. If 
you are interested in applying for this position, please contact Angela Turner at 573 -592-
2572 or ff@msd.dese.mo.gov before May 7.  
 

Additional information is available at https://msd.dese.mo.gov/outreach-resources-
center/families-first-early-interventions.     
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